From:

Sent: Thursday, 18 June 2020 6:11 AM
To: council

Subject: DA objection

I wish to object to this DA for the following reasons

https://datracker.byvron.nsw.gov.aw/MasterViewUI-
External/Application/ApplicationDetails/010.2020.00000251.001/

1) It would increase the demand for parking in the town area. there is not enough parking already

2) It would increase the amount of alcohiol consumed in Byron Bay. There is too much alcohol consumed in
Byron Bay already

3) someone could buy the alcohol, drink i, wander across Fletcher street and get hit by a car. there are too
many people wandering across Fletcher st already





